
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: 6/03/24 

FROM: Ronnie Grace, Director of Electric 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on the purchase of a 2028 small bucket 
service truck from Altec Industries and authorizing the City Manager to execute 
all necessary documents. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Purchase is being made via authorize Sourcewell Contract #110421-ALT. 
 This is a budgeted Capital item. 
 Current price is $305,629.00. 

 Due to supply Chain issues lead time on this vehicle is still four (4) years. 
 Authorization for purchase holds our place in the production line for this vehicle. 
 City should be aware that immediately prior to production, usually  twelve (12) months, vendor 

may adjust pricing based on market conditions and supply chain conditions. This has become a 
much more common practice on fleet vehicles since 2022. 

 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  Yes Amount:  $305,629.00  Account:  58-6130 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Altec Quote  


